October 6, 2016
Hello 2P Parents,
I just wanted to send out a quick reminder about tomorrow. We have two things going on in 2P tomorrow. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]From 7:55 - 8:20 2P parents are welcome to join us in our classroom for Drop Everything and Read (DEAR). As I mentioned in a previous  e-mail on September 15th during this time parents are invited to come to 2P and read with their child. You may bring your own book from home or select one of the books from our classroom. As stated in the name this program is a time to read with your child. If you are unable to make this monthly time (first Friday of each month) please let me know and I will arrange for adults who work at Lower Devo to come and read with your child or I will read with your child. This monthly reading time will end promptly at 8:20 as 2P will then need to transition to library class. We hope to see you tomorrow morning!
2P also has picture day tomorrow. We will be taking a class picture and students will have individual pictures taken as well. Our time slot for pictures is 11:30.
Please send any library books your student brought home back to school tomorrow. That way students can check out new books during library time tomorrow morning.
As a reminder we do not have school next Monday the 10th, Tuesday the 11th, and Wednesday the 12th. I am sending home a weekly homework packet with students tomorrow. However, due to the holiday next week, the homework does not need to be completed and turned in. Students who wish to complete the homework during the break from school may do so.
Thanks,
Caitlin
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